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Reimbursements-- National Summit on Education Reform 2013

Good morning!

Thank you all for attending the National Summit on Education Reform 2013. We are so thankful for all of you and
your commitment to making education reform a priority for our nation’s students.

If you received a scholarship, the reimbursement form is now available on the website (http://excelined.org/national-
summit/summit-reimbursement-2/). You will be able to download the form and then email the completed version,
with receipts, directly to me. They will be done on a first-come-first-serve basis, but with over 250 of them to
complete, | appreciate your patience. J

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Have a wonderful rest of your week!
Best,
Heather

Heather Slager | Operations Manager for State Initiatives
850-270-2021 | Direct

Foundation for Excellence in Education | www.excelined.org
Follow ExcelinEd on Facebook and Twitter
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Foundation for Florida’s Future | www.afloridapromise.org
Follow FFF on Facebook and Twitter
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